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Important Dates 
 

Thursday, December 7 
Eaton’s Pizza Pick-Up 

3:00-6:00 PM 
 

Tuesday, December 12 
PTO Meeting 
4:3-5:30 PM 

 
Tuesday, December 19 

Holiday Shoppe 
 

Thursday, December 21 
Classroom Parties 

 
Friday, December 22 

No School 
 

Monday, December 25 
Winter Break begins – No 

School 
 

Wednesday, December 27 
PTO Skate Night 

Wear Red, White & Green 
 

Tuesday, January 2 
School Resumes 

 
Tuesday, January 9  

PTO Meeting 
4:3-5:30 PM 

 
Friday, January 19  

End of Semester 
11:30 AM Dismissal 

 
Monday, January 22  

Winter	Wear	
	

All	students	must	wear	a	winter	coat	during	recess.		In	addition	to	a	winter	coat,	
please	send	a	hat	and	mittens	or	gloves	for	your	child	to	wear.		Students	will	
have	 the	opportunity	 to	 be	outside	 for	 two	 recess	periods	when	school	 is	 in	
session	for	a	full	day.		Each	recess	period	is	20-30	minutes.			
	

Once	the	snow	falls,	students	will	be	 required	to	wear	snow	pants	and	snow	
boots	to	play	in	snowy	areas	on	the	playground.		Consider	sending	an	extra	pair	
of	gloves	or	mittens	and	socks.		Often	times	these	items	get	wet	during	the	first	
recess	period,	and	are	not	dry	by	the	second	recess	of	the	day.	
	

Students	 will	 be	 outdoors	 for	 recess	 when	 the	 temperature	 is	 above	 zero	
degrees.	

Reminder:  
Eaton’s Pizza Pick-Up is Thursday, December 7 from 3:00-6:00 PM.  
Please use the doors nearest the gym to pick up your order. 

Club Choice Holiday Shoppe 
 

The Club Choice Holiday Shoppe will be at Spring Road School on 
Tuesday, December 19. We will need volunteers to help us run the shop.  
If you or someone you know is interested in volunteering at this special 
event, please sign up at our website through the PTO link 
(http://signup.com/go/AzhkGPR ). More information about this Holiday 
Gift Store will be shared as we get closer to the date. 

Classroom Parties 
December 21 

 

Classroom celebrations will be held on December 21.  Each classroom 
teacher will determine the time of the party; classroom parties 
throughout the building will be at different times.  Time of party will 
be shared with the room rep and parents when we get closer to the 
date.   


